August 14, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:


I am writing in regards to a Case Report submission to the UBCMJ on the rupture of a focal nodular hyperplasia case. The two authors involved with the manuscript are: Dr. Stephen W Chung, MD, PhD, FRCSC and Kristin DeGirolamo BSc Pharm, VFMP 2013.  The primary correspondent for the article will be Dr. Stephen Chung who may be reached at:

	Address
	Vancouver General Hospital

Gordon and Leslie Diamond Centre 5th floor

2775 Laurel Street

Vancouver BC

V5Z 1M9

	Telephone #
	604-875-4459

	Email
	Stephen.chung@vch.ca



The manuscript is original in content and has not been submitted to any other scientific or medical journals.  Consent was received from the patient involved, please see enclosed consent form.  The authors would suggest review by Dr. Eric Yoshida  (Eric.Yoshida@vch.ca) , Dr. Stephen Ho (Stephen.Ho@vch.ca) or Dr. Andrzej Buczkowski (andrzej.buczkowski@vch.ca).


The authors also suggest the following MESH Key Words: Focal Nodular Hyperplasia, Ruptured Tumor, Liver Resection and Radiofrequency Ablation.  


Thank you very much for your time and consideration for publication in the UBCMJ.


Sincerely,


Kristin DeGirolamo BSc Pharm, RPh


VFMP 2013

